

Extended Opportunity Programs and Services (EOPS)
Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education (CARE)
Foster Youth Support Program (FYSP)

Hybrid Services
Office: Sierra Vista Building, 3<sup>rd</sup> Floor

Email: eopsdesk@glendale.edu Phone & Voicemail: 818-240-1000 ext. 6900

Dear EOPS Student,

According to our records, you have not applied for financial aid.

One of the major requirements for EOPS students is to apply for financial aid by submitting the financial aid application(<u>FAFSA</u> OR <u>CADAA</u>) once a year as soon it becomes available, but no later than the published priority deadline.

The 2024-2025 financial aid application is available now!

Check out the links to the application above. After you submit your financial aid application, make sure to follow-up with the Financial Aid Office and submit all the requested documentation to get your application processed asap and to receive your Financial Aid Notification showing your remaining unmet need.

If this is not done in a timely manner you may not be eligible for EOPS services including grants.

If you need help filling out the FAFSA or CADAA application, please attend a financial aid assistance workshop or schedule a 30 minute online meeting.

See the schedule below for FAFSA workshops. <u>Financial Aid Workshop Calendar of Events</u>

For any other financial aid office related questions please check the <u>GCC Financial Aid Office</u> <u>website.</u>

## Additional EOPS Information:

- Visit EOPS website for additional information EOPS information.
- Review sections on EOPS eligibility and financial aid in the <u>EOPS Mutual Responsibility Contract (MRC)</u>.
- If you have general questions about EOPS program, you may chat with our staff during the EOPS Hybrid Counter Hours on zoom or see us in-person in the EOPS office in the Sierra Vista Building, 3rd floor.
- You may also <u>submit your questions online (click here)</u> for a quick response from our staff.
- You may also send an email to eopsdesk@glendale.edu, or call/leave a voicemail at (818) 240-1000 ext. 6900 and we will get back to you during office hours.

We look forward to continue supporting you in your academic journey.

NOTE: This email is distributed to a large group of EOPS students. DO NOT REPLY. Email replies will not be monitored.